

30th September 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I hope this communication finds you well. You will recall that we sought parental opinion regarding numbers per bus on bus trips.

Since then we have received further clarification on the use of transport for field trips out of school. The clarification states that;

"Field trips may go ahead. There should be physical distancing in the transport used, one person per two-person seat in a bus. This is a different standard than that used in school buses which have yet to meet the expected standard. Students should use masks while travelling on the bus and when they are closer than 2 metres to others indoors/outdoors. The distance travelled should be kept to a minimum."

We wish to make you aware that this will inevitably impact on the required number of buses and price for any future trips.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Dineen

**Principal**